                             E&F Minutes for 1 Feb 2021

Meeting was opened by the chairman at 7PM 

There was no old business of interest.

We had a quorum as required by the by laws

There was discussion of the drudging fund and it was deemed to be OK

There was mention of another firm but no real decision was made

There is cutting going on to remove 6 to 7 foot of silt

The tennis courts have some evidence of concrete spalling.  Court 3 has been noted as the worst. The depth of the concreet was discussed but no one knew.

The drudging opearation has been very quiet as noted by homeowners around the lake. They have been working 4 days a week for 24 hours/per day.

Someone sugguested the same members for 2021 and no action has been decided.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting ended at 7:50 PM


Jim Bruchas
Secretary of the E&F 




